
Hood College 

March 1, 1995 

Mr. and Mrs. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Mr. amd Mrs. Weisberg: 

It was nice talking with Mr. Weisberg on the phone a few weeks ago. 
Thank you for shpring your concerns about your estate provisions with me. I 
have contacted our legal counsel concerning your request. He would be happy to 
review your will as soon as you can send it to him. This way, he will be able to 
answer any questions you might have concerning wording. 

Please send it to: 
Charles Jones, Esq. 

Kallina and Ackerman 
6507 York Road 

Baltimore, MD 21212 
Phone: 410 377-2170 

Thank you also for expressing interest in donating some furnishings to the 
College. I look forward to bringing Charles Kuhn out to examine the items in the 
next several weeks. I will call to arrange a convenient time in the not too distant 
future. 

Thank you again for your ongoing interest and generosity. 

Sincerely, 

avisson 
Associate Vice President 
for Development 
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CC: Charles Jones 

401 Rasemont Avenue • Frederick, Maryland 21701-8575 • (301) 663-3131 


